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Happy
Holidays!

Greenville Recreation and Parks Specialized Recreation will be
accepting unwrapped gifts for less fortunate boys and girls this

holiday season.

Donations can be brought to the Holiday Party on December 9th
from 6-8pm. If you do not plan on attending the party you can
still drop a gift by the Drew Steele Center.

For more information please contact
Chasity McCurdy at 252.329.4270 or

email cmccurdy@greenvillenc. gov.
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